

BIG BEAVER FALLS AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

1503 Eighth Avenue, Beaver Falls, PA 15010 Phone (724) 843-3470 Fax (724) 843-2360 www.tigerweb.org

DONNA M. NUGENT, Ed.D Superintendent of Schools JOYCE DEPENHART Director of Student Services

GARY CECCARELLI, B.S.

Business Manager

ROBERT PELAIA

Director of Physical Plant

Dear Friends:

As a valuable member of our community, we would like to thank you for your past sponsorship and generous support of our annual Tiger Trot community event. With your help, we were able to raise more than \$13,000 last year. All proceeds go directly to the Big Beaver Falls Educational Foundation which grants scholarships to students to further their education and for teachers to enrich their classroom resources. The Big Beaver Falls Area School District is having our fourth annual 5K run/1.5 mile fun walk on **Saturday, November 4, 2017** at **10:00 a.m.**

We ask that you would once again support this event by becoming a Sponsor. Your contribution would be greatly appreciated and acknowledged. It is local businesses and organizations like yours that help us make this event truly special for our students and community. Your involvement helps promote the importance of education in our community.

We have different levels of sponsorship which are listed below. Your company name will appear on the back of

\$500.00 Tiger Pride Level: Sponsor's name on top of the shirts in large print and on our sponsor board.

\$250.00 Striped Level: Sponsor's name on middle of the shirts in medium print and on our sponsor board.

\$150.00 Orange and Black Level: Sponsor's name on bottom of the shirts in smaller print and on our sponsor board.

Tiger Cub Level: Any generous amount will have your name listed on our sponsor board.

Please check here if you would like vendor space to promote your business/organization.

Please make checks payable to the: Big Beaver Falls Education Foundation

Please print information as you would like it to appear:

Falls Education Foundation thanks you for your generosity.

Donna M. Nugent

The Big Beaver

Sincerely

Please return by October 6, 2017.